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RANKING UP 

The troop has been working very hard to get rank advancements! 

Klondike 
On the last weekend of January, the troop went to Tahosa for Klondike! 
There wasn’t as much snow as we would have hoped, but it was warmer! 
We had some fun with events, and definitely ate well. Thank goodness we 
left on Saturday with how much it snowed on Sunday! And with that big key, 
Miz Hodak should never lose her keys again! 

http://scoutermom.com/boy-scouts/first-class/
http://scoutermom.com/boy-scouts/star/


Scout Sunday 
Scout Sunday was the first day of February. We had a lot of scouts 
helps with the service! Thanks to All Saints for supporting us for like 
forever! 

Potluck/COH 
We had our February COH this month! It was a good turnout. The 
potluck was delicious! Thanks to everyone for bringing food and 
drinks. We had some people rank up and earn merit badges! Keep 
up the hard work. Also, congratulations to Mr. O on 60 years of 
Scouting! 

Street Cleanup 
We had two people show up for street cleanup this month: Noah and Wyatt. Thank you! 
Next time, let’s get more people there! 

  Elections in March  
Are you First Class or above? Do you want to help lead Troop 839? Can you take on responsibility?  
If your answer is yes, then run for any of the youth leadership positions! Just remember, you could be 
the next… 

Looking Forward 
Along with elections, it is planned we will also be going to the Kiva in La Junta, CO. We should have 
action-packed March! 
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